Dear Sierra Mar Club Presidents and others,

Please make sure that those attending the Sierra Mar/Valley Sunset Joint Conference on Saturday, January 20th at the Ramada Inn, 1089 S. Santa Anita Avenue, South El Monte know the following information.

· Registration needs to be in by or before January 10, 2018. The form and money needs to be sent to Denise Rubin. The check needs to be made out to Sierra Mar District.

· Club Presidents and Sierra Mar Officers and Chairs need to E-mail their reports to Marie Clifton MClifton40@yahoo.com by January 12th for the packet.

· Please note that at the meeting all cell phones need to be silenced or put on vibrate. No cell phones calls are to be answered in the meeting room. 

· In the morning we will have a presentation on the 2018 BPW International Congress in Cairo, Egypt from three attendees – Sandy Thompson, Bessie Hironimus and Marjory Hopper. At this Congress Sandy was the Parliamentarian for the Congress. Bessie, who is a Past CFBPW President, was elected Executive Secretary for BPW International. Marjory helped with registration. 

· The morning speaker has not yet been confirmed.

· At this meeting we will be discussing and voting on the proposed Public Policy Statement for 2018-20. Please share the Public Policy Statement with your members and get their input. 

· Our luncheon speaker will be Elana Pianko-Ginsburg, member of the National Women’s History Museum Board and President of the Los Angeles Chapter.

· In the afternoon there will be breakout sessions for each District.

· Sunday, January 21st at 2:00 P.M. at Du-Par’s Restaurant in Pasadena, there will be a Membership Recruitment event with Katherine Winans and Bessie Hironimus. We hope to start a Pasadena Club and an Arcadia Club. Please invite people who might be interested in joining either of these Clubs to the free event. Refreshments will be served.

We are privileged to have CFBPW State President Katherine Winans as our State Representative at this conference. 

Sincerely,

Linda Wilson

Linda Wilson, President

Sierra Mar District of Business and Professional Women

